VIRTUAL
ESE TRANSITION
WORKSHOP

It's never too early to start
planning for the future

OUR PRESENTERS:

Laura Schollmeyer-Schwartz, ESE
Supervisor for Transition Services
Coi Owens, ESE Supervisor for Secondary
Schools
David Banes, Lead ESE Transition
Teacher

We will also have representatives from
Vocational Rehabilitation, CARD, and
Center for Independent Living sharing

information on transition services
available through their agencies

Alachua County:
« Public Schools z>

FOR:

Students with IEPs &
Families who want to
know more about
what deferment is
and what transition
programs are
available

Thursday,
January 25th
6p.m.-7p.m.

VIRTUAL LINK:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://sbac-edu.zoo
m.us/j/87426503849
Meeting ID:

874 2650 3849

Laura Schollmeyer- Schwarts
schwartzls@gm.sbac.edu



